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 The next low cost Spay & Neuter Clinic 
dates announced     

 

(Kahnawake – 1, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2013) The Animal Protection Department of 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke is pleased to announce the next low cost Spay & 
Neuter Clinics for cats and dogs to be held, by appointment only, on Thursday, May 9th  
& Thursday, May 23rd – a maximum of 5 dog and 5 cat procedures performed each day. 
 
The procedures will be performed at a veterinary office but animals can be dropped off 
at the Community Protection Unit building by 11am and transportation will be provided. 
Pet owners are asked to provide their own cages and carriers.  
 
All fees are the responsibility of the pet owner, but it is important to note that they will be 
at a lower cost than normally charged. 
 
For further information and to make an appointment please contact Deidra Whyte at the 
Community Protection Unit by telephone at (450) 632-0635. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion up to Thursday, May 23rd at 11am  
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca

